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Email: office@castlecary.acexcellence.co.uk  

Facebook: Castle Cary Primary School 
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Dear Parents, 

Scarecrows and Cary in Bloom 

How wonderful our town has looked this week in readiness for the judging for Cary in 

Bloom! The judges spent time at the school and were thoroughly impressed with the 

children’s work during their Science and Art learning experiences abased around plants 

last term.  The children spoke articulately about their learning and we were all so very 

proud of them. We will be taking the children out next week to look at the scarecrows 

around the town – please do get a map and take a walk around, they look fabulous! 

Festival Mufti – School Council 

The children really embraced the festival themed mufti last week – thank you! The 

School Council raised £117.16 which will go to their chosen charity this year, Cary 

Cares. 

ACE musical theatre 

It was an absolute please on Monday to go with the older children to the Tacchi Morris 

Art Centre in Taunton where they performed in the Ace Musicals. Children from other 

ACE schools in Somerset all performed on the stage individually and as a group and it 

was a fantastic opportunity for our children.  We look forward to hearing more Moana 

from the Year 6 children when they perform in 2 weeks time!  

Sponsored walk 

Thank you to everyone who sponsored the children for their walk today. The Just 

Giving page for sponsorship remains open until July 18th for donations. The children all 

had a great time and the weather was most definitely on our side. 

New classes 

I hope you all received the information regarding the new classes this week. The 

children all enjoyed their morning with their new teachers, and I hope are now looking 

forward to September. All classrooms will have the same names so Octopus class now 

will still be Octopus class in September!!!! 

Reports 

Thank you to those of you who have returned the parent comments for your child’s 

report. If you have not already completed this please can I ask that you do so as we 

find these responses really useful. Please return 

with to your child’s class teacher or the school 

office. 

Ice pops and snack shack 

We will be holding Snack Shack every Friday and 

having Ice Pop Mondays until the end of term. We 

will endeavour to send reminders to parents. 

Year 6 Camp September 2025 

We will be holding a camp meeting for Year 5 

children (Year 6 in September) on Thursday 17th 

July in Jellyfish class at 3:20pm. This will give you 
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more information about their trip to Okehampton in September and a chance to ask 

any questions. 

Talent Show 

 

 

Cary’s Got Talent returns to our stage on 

July 17th. Auditions will take place next 

week and each class will decide on 2 

entries. We are looking forward to this 

annual event once again! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Art Club 

 
 



 

 

Key dates for your diary 

9.7.25 Stay and Play  

10.7.25 Year 6 Sports Day at Ansford  

11.7.25 Bikeability  

14.7.25 Year 6 production 

15.7.25 ACE Olympics Exeter 

16.7.25 Year 6 production  

15.7.25 Highfield House  

16.7.25 Memory café  

17.7.25 Cary’s Got Talent  

18.7.25 Bikeability 

18.7.25 South Cary House  

21.7.25 Sports Day  

21.7.25 Leaver’s Picnic  

22.7.25 Leaver’s Assembly  

23.7.25 INSET  

Online safety 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

                  
 

 

 

 
Starfish – Lily Clarke 

Sea Otter – Charlie Brown 

Turtle – Bonnie Tovey 

Dolphin – Grayson Hills 

Octopus – Alex Power 



 

 

Swordfish – Katie Wenglorz 

Jellyfish – Reuben Wenglorz 

Head teacher’s award – Reuben Wenglorz and Illy Wood 

 

 

Sarah Martin 

 

Please remember to use this notification if your child is 

feeling under the weather when you bring them to school so 

we can keep an eye on them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


